
77 Shelby Speights Drive  
Purvis, MS   39475  

601-794-8551 
         

www.FBCPurvis.org 

• Baby Showering honoring Makalah 
(Jake) Roseberry, today, June 23rd, 
2:00pm in the FLC 

 

• PJ’s and Charades night in AWANA 
 

• Family Meeting tonight after 6pm 
service 

 

• Sunday, June 30th, noon, FLC —           
Churchwide 4th of July Celebration                
No PM Service or Activities 

 

• Deacon’s Meeting Sunday, July 7th, 
4pm 

 

• Please be in prayer for our youth,    
children and chaperones as they 
plan for their summer camps    
Youth Super Summer  (July 8-12)      
CentriKid Children’s Camp  (July 10-14) 

DR. BOB KENDRICK, PASTOR 
   601-498-9071 
Bro. Perry McCain, Minister of Music 
Joshua Eaton, Minister of Youth 
   601-270-7782 
Graham Boutwell, Senior Adult Coordinator 
   769-456-1066 
Olivia Noblitt, Children’s Coordinator 
   601-394-8876 

 

For your convenience, there is a Nursery 
available in all worship services for ages  

birth through 3 years old 
 

Today 

8:00 

Stephanie & Katelyn Stuart 

10:30 

Bedbabies 

Jessie & Tara Robinett 

Toddlers 

Linda Richard & Don Roseberry 

Children’s Church 

Katelynn Slade/Tina Barnes 

6pm 

Chris & Julie Ryals 
 

June 30 

8:00 

Kimberly Howell/Sheila Easterlin 

10:30 

Bedbabies 

Keith Ann Carter/Olivia Noblitt 

Toddlers 

Brian and Renae Pitfield 

Children’s Church 

Angela and Ladell Bounds 

 

June 23, 2024 

8:00 & 10:30am 
 
 

Prelude 
Andrew Ellison 

 

Celebration of Baptism (10:30) 
 

Welcome 
 

Come, Thou Almighty King  #197 
Sing to the King 

 

Crown Him with Many Crowns 

Sounds of Grace (8:00 am)  
Jesus Saves 

Sounds of Praise (10:30 am) 
 

Prayer 
 

At the Cross (Love Ran Red) 
At the Cross  #139 

Children’s Church Dismissal (K3- K5 ONLY) 

O How He Loves You and Me  #146 
 

Message 
Bro. Bob Kendrick 

 

Wherever He Leads I’ll Go  #285 
 
 

GUESTS 
Scanning this QR CODE will take you to our website where you can complete a 
connection card.  

Associate Pastor Search Committee 
 

Bryan Herrin 
Brian Pitfield 
Jimmy Stuart 
Glenn Swan 

Jason Ashley (alternate) 
Norma Evans 
Pam Graham 

Jennifer Hession 
Cheryl White (alternate) 

 

Please continue to pray for our Associ-
ate Pastor Search Committee as they 
search for the man God has for our 

church. 



Electronic giving is a simple, secure, and 
consistent way to plan your giving to 
FBC so we can build families by helping 
them discover and pursue God’s design 

 
 

Preferred method-no fees 
Give directly to FBC through your bank’s 
online bill pay. Just list First Baptist 
Church Purvis as the payee and your full 
name as the account number. 

 
 

Visit FBCPurvis.org and click on the GIVE 
button to establish and renew your 
online giving commitment.  Please keep 
in mind that when using this method 
you will incur a 3% charge. 

 
 

Visit FBC Purvis APP, and click the GIVE 
ICON to establish and renew your 
online giving commitment.  Please keep 
in mind that when using this method 
you will incur a 3% charge. 

 
 

Continue to give traditionally during any 
of our Worship Services.  

3. ON THE FBC APP 

4. AT CHURCH 

G I V I N G 
MADE SIMPLE 

1. AT YOUR BANK 

2. ON OUR WEBSITE 

 

  SUNDAY, June  23 
   8AM Worship Service  
   9:15 Sunday School/Bible Study  
 10:30 Worship Service    

   5PM Discipleship Training 

 AWANA 

  6PM Worship Service 

 Monthly Family Meeting -   

 following service in the Sanctuary 
 

TUESDAY, June  25 
  9AM Men’s Bible Study/Coffee 
10AM Senior Adult Choir Rehearsal 

   

WEDNESDAY, June  26 
  6PM Prayer Meeting 
 Choir Rehearsal 
 Youth Worship 
 RA’s/GA’s/Mission Friends 

 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 

NEWSLETTER 

DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

Travis Hession (601-408-9950) 
 Travis is married to Jennifer and they have three sons, Will (Emily), Clay, and Cole 

(Sara). They have 2 grandchildren: Reeves and Emma Raye. Travis was ordained as 
a deacon in 2014 and he serves on the transportation committee. 

 

6:00pm 
 

Prelude 
Andrew Ellison 

 

Because He Lives  #407 
Shout to the Lord 

 

Prayer 
 

‘Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus 
Living Hope 

 

Message 
Bro. Bob Kendrick 

 

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus  #320 

A church newsletter is sent each month. 
How would you like to receive it? 
Electronically OR by Mail 
 

Please call the church office to get on 
the list - (601)794-8551. 

Budget 
 

Monthly Needs  $96,224.33 

Received 06/16 $10,767.20 

Online Giving $1,997.74 

Monthly Receipts  $64,379.76 
 

 

Churchwide 4th Of July Celebration 
next Sunday, June 30th  

Lunch served in the Family Life Center.   
Ladies, bring desserts-Everything else will be provided.  

No PM Service or activities 


